11.

CENTENNIAL POOL REDEVELOPMENT
(INCLUDING ELSIE LOCKE PARK AND OXFORD TERRACE)
DRAFT LANDSCAPE PLAN

The Board considered a report responding to its submissions on the Draft

Landscape Plan for the Centennial Pool Redevelopment (including Elsie Locke

Park and the redevelopment of Oxford Terrace between Manchester and Madras
Streets).

John de Zwart, Project Manager and Mark Noonan, Major Projects Co-ordination
Officer, were in attendance at the meeting and briefed the Board.

In this briefing there was some discussion on the costs involved in securing an
area for the storage of bicycles. The Board asked the Design Team to consider
better provisions for the secure accommodation of bicycles and asked that this be
investigated further and brought back to the Board.

The Boardreceivedthe information.



